AMERICAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY OF GERMANS FROM RUSSIA
Chapter (One
Lincoln, Nebraska
October 27, 1970

Dear AHSGR Member:

We are sorry you missed the dinner on October 8, 211 attended
and we had a good time., To keep you informed we're sending you a
copy of the program and a questionnaire walch we hope you will fill
out and return to us at 601 D Street.

One of the anncuncements made at the dinner was taat the next
International Convention of tihe Amerlecsu Historical Soeciety of
Germans from Russia will be held here in Lincoln, June 17«20, 1970,
The Villager Motel and Convention Center has been reserved for the
event, We will need your help to make it & success,

We also exhibited the beautiful Coumemorative Plate which was
presented to the members who attended the Conventlon in Greeley.
The plate tells the story of the Germans from Russia and 18 a beau-
tiful tribute to our forefathers. It is now available at £2.95,
If you are interested in having cne of these plates, mall your
check to Mrs., Gerald Willis, 219 D Street, Lincah, Nebraska 63502,
Keep it in mind as a2 Christmas zift for members of your family., This
Commemorative Plate has been placed in more than 25 museums through-
cut the Unlited States.

; of our

We hope you will be able to attend the next meeti: :
after

Lincoln Chapter. We'll be sending you a notice about ti
the hollidays.

AHSGR Chapter One Board

P, S. Please return the guestionnalre S0 we can make a'directory
of our members and tne colonies they represent.



